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Elena

The MS PSC has increased construction inspections on the Atmos gas system because of
the accelerated pipe replacement that is going on in the Jackson, MS area.
Kaleb and I are participating in the Atmos Joint Assessment Meetings.
We are continuing to investigate the incidents.
There have not been any violations letters sent to Atmos.  

Rickey Cotton
Kaleb Gibson

From: Elena Bozhko  
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 12:58 PM
To: Gibson, Kaleb 
Cc: Ashley Horton ; Cotton, Rickey 
Subject: Question on actions taken - Jackson, MS (PLD24FR003)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Kaleb,

Hope you’re doing well and I’m looking forward to working with you in May again! 

Can you describe or provide a summary for any actions that Mississippi Public Service Commission
has taken since the incidents occurred as it relates to Atmos?  That would include any extra
inspection performed, letters sent to Atmos, or violations issued, anything of that nature, that were
precipitated by the accidents.  This information would be added to the Integrity Management
Group’s factual report. 

If you could send me your response by May 3, 2024, I would appreciate it.  Thank you.

- Elena



_______________________________________________________________________
Elena Bozhko, Pipeline Accident Investigator
Office of Railroad, Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Investigations
National Transportation Safety Board
490 L’Enfant Plaza East, SW, Washington, DC 20594




